
 

 

 

 

RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 19th April 2021 

 

Educate Together AGM 

The Educate Together AGM takes place on Saturday 8th May.  There are several proposed 
motions under the headings of Admissions, Inclusion and Students with Additional Needs, 
School Supports and Insurance.  The motions have been reviewed by the Parents’ 
Association and the Board of Management. RETNS will be represented at the AGM by our 
BoM Chairperson, John Brosnan.     

 

Outdoor Development Project 

Two building contractors visited the school in April to review the proposed project work in 
advance of submitting detailed quotations for the work.  Depending on the responses we 
receive the school will then make a decision on whether the project can take place during 
the summer break in 2021.   

 

School Car Park 

The school are seeking clarification from the Department of Education regarding the 
ownership of a small area of land at the end of the school car park (outside the main gate).  
This follows the recent installation of fencing there by a local property developer.   

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 10th May 2021.    


